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Dear Applicant, 
Vacancy – Family Support Officer for January 2025 

 
Thank you for expressing an interest in our recently advertised Family Support Officer role.  At 
Elmgrove, children always come first and we know that they deserve the very best that we can offer 
them.  The school is known for our inclusive approach where the abilities and gifts of all children are 
celebrated. All colleagues are valued members of the team with the simple mission of providing a 
rich, nurturing and high-quality learning environment for all. 

We are seeking to appoint a talented individual to work with our hard working and dedicated 
professionals across the school. Elmgrove is an exciting and enriching place to work with over 800 
pupils on roll.  We are proud to be in a newly built school and are additionally resourced for children 
with physical disabilities.   

There is a Parent Staff Association which organises community social activities. In addition, we have 
a Staff Well-Being group that arranges social activities for staff. 

We offer professional opportunities for staff who wish to work in a supportive and creative 
atmosphere where success is celebrated. This post offers a great opportunity to work in a large, 
successful school where children want to succeed and staff members are fully supported by the 
Senior Leadership Team.   

If you would like to have an informal chat or visit the school, please contact the school on 020 8909 
2992 or email applications@elmgrove.harrow.sch.uk to arrange a suitable time. 

Elmgrove Primary School & Nursery is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Pre-employment checks 
will be undertaken before any appointment is confirmed.  The post is subject to an enhanced 
Disclosure and Barring Service clearance check.  

Once again, thank you for your interest and we look forward to receiving your application.  

Yours faithfully 
 

S Neary 
 
Sarah Neary 
Headteacher 
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